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GUD completes AA Gaskets acquisition 
 
GUD Holdings Limited (GUD) announces that it has completed the acquisition of 
the business of AA Gaskets Pty Ltd, and its New Zealand operation, NZ Gaskets 
(AAG Group), previously announced on 20 November 2017. 
 
AAG Group forms part of the RYCO Group and will be positioned as the premium 
quality supplier of individual gaskets and gasket kits to the Australian and New 
Zealand aftermarket. 
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